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Letter of Support

We are delighted to learn that TigerLion Arts (TLA) is partnering with Tibetan
artist Tenzin Ngawang and the Tibetan American Foundation of Minnesota
(TAFM) to develop and restage The Buddha Prince, an original production that
celebrates the extraordinary life and legacy of His Holiness the 14th Dalai Lama.

The Office of Tibet would like to express our deep appreciation to TLA's
Executive Artistic Director Markell Keifer and the team for their noble pursuit of
promoting His Holiness the Dalai Lama’s message of oneness of humanity and
compassionate living. As His Holiness constantly reminds us that developing
inner values and warm heartedness is key to prevent this century turning into
another century of manmade violence and human suffering, we strongly believe
that this project will immensely contribute towards creating positive energy and
motivating people to make this world a better and more peaceful place.

Namgyal Choedup
Representative of His Holiness the Dalai Lama and
Central Tibetan Administration to North America
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